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AND CIVIL SOCIETY PARTICIPATION


IN OAS ACTIVITIES
NOTICE



The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities (CISC), hereby wishes to inform them that the meeting of the Committee scheduled for Wednesday, January 23, 2008, has been postponed. The secretariat will inform on the date of the rescheduled meeting.
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